
 

      

 

Parent, Teacher and Friends Association 

              

        

Dear Parents, 

We would like to thank each one of you who supported our fundraising events last year. Funds 

raised last year supported the Accelerated Reading Programme, the development of our outdoor 

learning area and lots of activities throughout the year for the children. 

 

As we begin our new school term, we must now elect our new PTFA committee. We therefore would 

like to invite you all to our AGM, please see below: 

 

Date: Monday 13th October 2025 

Time: 7pm 

Location: Fivemiletown Primary School 

 

We would encourage all parents to come along and hear what our Parent, Teacher and Friends 

Association do and the various ways in which you can support us. On the night there are numerous 

roles to appoint within the committee which you may be interested in or perhaps you have a friend 

who would be interested in joining our committee, everyone is welcome. If you do not feel 

comfortable taking up a role on our committee, we will once again be appointing sub-committees. 

Members of the sub-committees will not be required to attend meetings but will assist the PTFA 

when holding events. During our events last year, the volunteers who offered their support were 

vital, we simply could not have held these events without their help.  

In order to elect these roles, we must have a good turn out at our AGM, otherwise our constitution 

will not allow us to elect a committee. We hope you will come along and support us. 

We look forward to seeing you all on the night. 

For and on behalf of the PTFA 

Jill Dunlop 

Secretary 

 

Principal 

Mrs F. Pryce 

166 Ballagh Road 

Fivemiletown 

Co. Tyrone 

BT75 0QP 

 

Tel: 028 89521456 

Chairperson  

Mrs L. Beavers-McAdam 

 

Vice-Chairperson 

Mrs R. Bell 

 

Secretary 

Mrs J. Dunlop 

 

Treasurer 

Mrs C. Turkington 
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